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  This week we have been… 

• Learning about the concept ‘quiet’.  
• Matching our movements to music in P.E. 
• Learning about firefighters and what they do to help us.  
• Listening carefully for sounds and syllables in words.  
• Some children have practised counting with 1:1 correspondence and some children have 

practised recognising different numerals and ordering them. 
 

Important Dates and Messages: 

 
Important information regarding children moving to our Reception: 

Next Friday 2nd July you will receive an email from your child’s Reception teacher. This will contain 
important information about starting Reception. Please look out for it! 

 
This year we are unable to hold a Sports Day as we normally would. The school has decided to hold Sports 
Day within individual year group bubbles. Our Sports Day will be on the morning of Friday 9th July. 
Unfortunately we are unable to invite parents or carers. If your child attends Nursery on a Friday morning, 
please send them in their PE kit on this date. If your child does not attend on a Friday morning unfortunately 
they will not be able to take part. We will be having a go at some fun races in PE over the next couple of weeks 
to try and include as many children as possible. 

 
Now that the weather is warmer can you please ensure that your child brings a named sun hat into Nursery 
each day, we ask that you apply sunscreen before they come into Nursery as staff are not able to do this 
throughout the day. 
 

Our school policy promotes healthy eating, Can you please ensure that your child has water in their bottle each 

day. Squash and juice are not allowed. Many thanks. 

Weekend Task 

This week perhaps you could play hide and seek with a twist? First, choose an object to hide. 
Then tell your child what you have hidden by saying the sounds in the word. For example, if you 
hide a pen you could say ‘p-e-n’ to your child, if you hide a car you could say ‘c-ar’ to your child 
etc. If your child is confident at hearing the sounds and blending them together, you could 
challenge them to choose an object to hide. Are they able to segment the sounds to give you a 
clue? 

 


